
Dear Parents, 

I would like to extend a very warm welcome to both you and your child.  I am 

looking forward to an exciting and successful school year! 

 My goal for this year is to instill a love of learning in your child through a 

nurturing environment that promotes both responsibility and respect for others.  

Students will be appropriately challenged in order to build their academic and social 

self-confidence.  Your child will gain independence through activities designed to 

develop his or her listening and decision-making skills.  Students will be empowered to 

take ownership of their learning and behavior. 

 Our curriculum will include a multi-sensory approach in both math and language 

arts to meet the academic needs of all students.  Much of the program will be 

center-based, providing your child the opportunity to learn from small group 

instruction.   

 Please know that I am always available to communicate with you regarding 

individual needs or concerns.  Please do not hesitate to call or e-mail.  I am looking 

forward to a successful social, emotional and academic school year for your child. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Orlowski 

Special Education Teacher 

Sorlowsk@portjeffschools.org 

631-791-4300 



Mr. Orlowski’s School Supply List  

2025-2026 

2 packages of sharpened pencils 

2 boxes of Crayola Crayons, 24 count 

1 boxes of Crayola fine point markers 

1 box Crayola colored pencils 

3-5 Pink Erasers 

1 pair of scissors  

1 pack of large EXPO dry erase markers  

2 large glue sticks 

1 plastic supply box for pencils and markers  

2 plastic bottom-pocket folders, durable for home-school communications 

2 paper bottom pocket folders  

2 marble notebooks 

2 packs of 3”x 3” Post-it notes 

2 packages of baby wipes 

2 boxes of tissues 

1 box gallon sized Ziplock bags  

1 box quart sized Ziplock bags 

1 set of headphones (computer use) 


